
 

ELLISVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT KID’S SAFETY DAY 

Ellisville Police is once again joining forces with other emergency responders, safety 
organizations and concerned businesses to provide a fun and informative safety 
event for parents and kids of all ages. The event will be held on the parking lot of S. 
John Church located at 15800 Manchester Road on Saturday, September 29, 2018 
from 10 am to 2 pm. The event will feature numerous booths with information 
relating to safety and health including bicycle safety, child ID/fingerprinting, 
Internet safety, health, animal safety, physical safety, first aid, and much more. 

Ellisville Police along with neighboring police and fire departments will display 
emergency equipment and will be on hand to answer any questions. K 9 
demonstrations will be performed by our very own Ellisville K 9 Unit. 

Free refreshments of hotdogs, soda, water, pizza, popcorn and more will be 
available along with free carnival games and prizes for the kids. Free raffles will be 
drawn for gift certificates donated by area businesses will be drawn throughout the 
event. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE ANNUAL ELLISVILLE POLICE KIDS SAFETY DAY!! 
Volunteers are needed to help with the game and food booths and other duties. If 
you are interested in working all or part of this event or you have questions about 
the event, please contact Sergeant Nancy Walker at 636-227-7777 or 
nwalker@ellisville.mo.us. We appreciate your Ellisville Community spirit and hope 
to see you there!! 
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